
 

 

22 June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Monday 29 June we should have been starting our Curriculum Enrichment 
Week. Memorable trips at home and abroad can no longer take place and 
Year 10 Work Experience has also had to be cancelled. We will however still 
be offering an opportunity for our students to complete enrichment activities 
during this week. Details for the different year groups are set out below: 
 
 
YEARS 7-9 
 
Monday 29 and Tuesday 30 June 
 
There will be no lessons for these year groups on these days. Instead, 
Monday will be a Creativity Enrichment Day offering over 15 different activities 
for students to choose to complete, many of these will offer a much needed 
break from screens. There will be an opportunity for students to submit 
photographs and videos that we can share in the school community to 
celebrate their work. We will be asking students, should they choose to 
upload a photograph and/or video, to ensure that they do not include their 
name or anything that identifies them in the photograph/video itself and that 
they check with you as their parent/carer prior to submission. 
 
Tuesday will be a Virtual Sports Day. The PE department has created a range 
of challenges to be completed and live updates will be broadcast during the 
day to keep students informed of their Form and House progress. We 
encourage the whole family to get involved if you can.   
 
The activities can be accessed through a new dedicated section of the 
Distance Learning Portal (https://learn.beaumont.school/ced.) In order to give 
students the time to explore what is on offer and plan their days in advance, 
we will be making the pages available by no later than Friday 27 June.  
 
Distance learning lessons will then resume for Years 7-9 on Wednesday 
1 July. 
 
 
Year 10 
 
Year 10 students will complete their timetabled day of lessons in school. Then 
the Creativity Day and Sports Day can be completed on two other days, as 
outlined above. Virtual Sports Day needs to be completed on Tuesday or 
Wednesday so that we can publish results before the end of the week. We 
have also provided activities for a Year 10 Looking Ahead Day, to replace 

https://learn.beaumont.school/ced


 

 

their cancelled Work Experience. This will be a chance for students to explore 
career options and to begin to think about their future choices. Year 10 
students will also be set one lesson this week by their MFL and option subject 
teachers. These will be set on Monday and should be completed by Friday. 
 
Example timetable (days will vary) 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday 

Creativity 
Enrichment 

In School Virtual Sports 
Day 

Looking Ahead 
Day 

Distance 
learning 
lessons 

 
 
Year 12 
 
Students will be introduced to Unifrog through sessions in school during this 
week. This online platform will be used to support students with the university 
application process. We will also host an EPQ launch day on Friday 3 July. 
Further information will be provided by the Sixth Form team. 
 
 
We hope the students will embrace this opportunity for them to supplement 
their online lessons with a range of curriculum enrichment activities. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Z Shepherd 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


